Policy Number 401.32
Gifts to Agency Employees

No agency employee may directly or indirectly accept, or receive any gift having a value of three
(3) dollars or more in any one occurrence. It may be necessary to report gifts less than three (3)
dollars to the Secretary of State. Agency employees are prohibited from soliciting, and are
discouraged from accepting or receiving gifts from Agency vendors, students, parents, or clients.

Legal References: Iowa Code ch. 68B (2011).
1972 Op. Att'y Gen. 276.
1970 Op. Att'y Gen. 319.
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